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November 10th, 2017 Newsletter 
 
Dear Glencairn Families, 
 
Glencairn Science Night is next week! 
Are you ready for a fun family event?  The kids will have a blast and there’s always something 
new for parents to learn as well!  Please see the flyer at the end of this newsletter for all the 
details.  Glencairn Science Night on Thursday, November 16th from 6:30-8:00pm!  
Volunteers are still needed, so if you’re able to help please check out this link: 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a4da8ae2aa7fb6-science. 

 
Blaze Pizza Fundraiser 
Glencairn PTO is having a fundraiser at Blaze Pizza on Tuesday, November 21st at the 
Frandor location!  Timed perfectly just two days before Thanksgiving, you’ll appreciate the 
opportunity to have a night off from cooking.  In order to get 
20% of your total bill donated to Glencairn Elementary, you 
must present the flyer attached to the end of this newsletter.  
Hard copies will also be coming home with your children 
soon.  
 
Next Teacher Luncheon 
The next teacher luncheon of the year will be in December.  The third grade will be hosting this 
one.  The signup will be emailed to third grade parents around 10 days before the lunch date. 
 
Let’s get together!  Next PTO Meeting is November 14th. 
We always want to hear from you and we want you to hear what’s going on in our school 
community.  All parents are invited to the next PTO meeting in the Glencairn Elementary 

Library.  We will have social time from 6:30-7:00 p.m. with our 
meeting time from 7:00-8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 14th.  
Childcare is available for elementary aged children if you need it.  
Transportation can also be arranged from Spartan Village or 1855 
Place.  Please email karinpolischuk@hotmail.com if you need either 
care or transportation. 
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Wrapping it up…Mark Your Calendars! 
November 13th – 1st/2nd grade German Lantern Assembly 
November 14th – PTO Meeting in Glencairn Library 

6:30 p.m. Social Time 
7:00-8:00 p.m. Meeting  

November 16th 6:30-8:00 p.m. – Science Night 
November 21st – Blaze Pizza Fundraiser 
November 22nd-24th – No School Thanksgiving Break 
 
PTO Officers and Chairs 
Feel free to contact us anytime: 
 Karin Polischuk - President, karinpolischuk@hotmail.com  
 OPEN - Vice President  
 Erin Black - Treasurer, Erin.black9@icloud.com  
 Kim Roland - Secretary and Communications, rolanddave@hotmail.com 
 OPEN - At Large  
 Catherine Chin Schwartz - District Parent Council Rep, catpchin@hotmail.com 
 Jennifer Pace - Volunteer Coordinator, jennifer.e.pace@gmail.com  
 Jen Lathom and Stacy Dickert-Conlin - GCASE Chairs, stacydcmikec@comcast.net or jlathom@gmail.com 
 Kim Ringlever - Yearbook and Teacher Lunch Coordinator, kimringlever@yahoo.com 
 Marcia Gresens and Maria LaFaive - T-shirt Sales Chairs 
 Jessy Gregg - Fun Run Chair, jessyhenderson@gmail.com 
 Libby Kirchner - Field Day Chair 
 Andrea Besley - International Families Group Coordinator, andreabesley@gmail.com 
 Keressa Weir and Teresa Goforth – Book Fair Chairs, thewheelerfive@gmail.com 

 

 

  

Who We Are 

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and teachers, raising money 
through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn Fridays and more. We want to share your ideas and 
energy to help make the school better. 
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COMING SOON! 
  

Glencairn Science Night 
Thursday, November 16th 

6:30 – 8PM 
 

 
Experience nearly 30 different hands-on activities! This is a free event open to 
all Glencairn students and their families! Come enjoy the fun of doing science 

together. 
 

Bus transportation from Spartan Village will leave the Community Center at 
6:10 PM and stop at the 1855 Place bus stop before coming to Glencairn. The 

bus will leave Glencairn when the event ends at 8:00 PM. 
 

Greeters, Set-Up and Clean-Up Helpers Needed!! 
 

Please contact Stacy Dickert-Conlin with questions:  517-256-7730 
stacydcmikec@comcast.net or sign up here to help: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a4da8ae2aa7fb6-science 
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